Superintendent’s Report

October 27, 2014
        I.
    Technology Impact Review
You will see the findings of the Technology Impact Review attached to the Superintendent’s Report.  This review consisted of a comprehensive, two-day study by a highly qualified technology team formed by Dr. Angie White from OVEC.  Findings are consistent with frustrations surrounding technology, however, the Board of Education took the first step in proactively addressing issues when we created an additional position at the beginning of the year.  Additional findings can be addressed later tonight as we consider the annual Needs Assessment. 
        II.      Out-of-district meetings
September 24th – OVEC; Shelbyville
III. Principal’s Meeting Agenda
*See Attached
        IV.     Program Director’s Meeting
*N/A
         V.    Advisory Council Agenda
*See Attached
        VI.    Redbook Training
Vicki held the annual Redbook Training at the extension office on Wednesday, October 1st as a continuation of a request by a previous Board of Education.  Although many key aspects of the changes have been communicated to school-level leadership through alternate avenues, it’s always good to hear how specific examples relate, what the local expectations are, and continue to be with public trust in mind.
      VII.    Needs Assessment
As previously discussed, because new property assessments will create an additional revenue stream, we will be able to provide additional resources above Title funds and the required SBDM allocations.  It is imperative to link needs with the discussions of academic achievement as a first priority, and fill in the gaps with other areas as the BOE sees fit with remaining funds.  Usually, I would consider 50% of additional revenue generated by property taxes ($105,000 this year), but because of the dire need in technology and current strength of the budget, $125,000-$150,000 total is doable.
      VIII. Local Facility Planning Representative 
The LFPC convenes every 4 years to consider facility needs for the district, and part of the local make-up of the committee is a current BOE member volunteer.

      IX.   Work Session 

Because of the late release of data and the short notice we have to work with, this year our “work session” on student improvement will be incorporated into the general meeting as part of the Academic Report and Academic Spotlight.  This will allow us to consider needs and make purchases vital to improvement so additional instructional time is not lost.  As in year’s past, I will attach some questions for your consideration that will assist you in making informed decisions regarding the direction of our instructional approach. 


